
LIGHTING UPDATE October 2019:  Installation of the new LED lighting is scheduled to start on 7th 

October and is expected to take four or five weeks. During working hours the church will not be 

open for routine tasks – this will be Mondays to Fridays between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm.  The Grace 

Café will not open in October until work is finished.  Normal events can take place in the evenings 

and at weekends.  We have asked them to provide protection for the organ and piano during their 

work. We also plan to ask the contractors to improve wiring for the power supply to the ‘Grace 

Café’.  Total costs will be about £45,000. We are very grateful for the hard work, clever fundraising 

and generous donations which have brought in nearly £30,000 (including tax recovery) so far.  The 

PCC has agreed to fund the balance but it has other needs and has recently suffered financial 

deficits.  Further donations would be very welcome.  Please contact John Beale, Alan Keeler. Peter 

Fall or one of the Churchwardens if you wish to know more. 

 


